
E-Payments Policy  

The E-payment User Protection Guidelines issued by The Monetary Authority of Singapore (MAS) has 
taken effect on 30 June 2019. The guidelines aim to protect users of electronic payments from fraud, 
errors and security threats, as the nation moves towards a cashless society.  

In response to the Guidelines and as part of our initiatives to proactively educate our customers, we 
have issued an E-Payments Policy, which covers both Individual and Sole Proprietor account 
holders. There will also be changes to the Terms and Conditions governing the Internet Banking 
Services as a result of the new policy. 

 

http://172.31.51.76:7101/iwov-resources/sg/pdf/eservices/E-Payments-Policy.pdf
http://172.31.51.76:7101/iwov-resources/sg/pdf/ib_services_tnc.pdf
http://172.31.51.76:7101/iwov-resources/sg/pdf/ib_services_tnc.pdf


 


